
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 23 November 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
We extend our sincere gratitude to all the families who participated in the 
recent survey gauging interest in acquiring iPads for students in a multi-age 
Year 3/4 class. Your engagement in this process is highly appreciated. 
 
As we communicated the anticipated class structures for the upcoming school 
year, we have encountered an unforeseen increase in student enrolment. 
Consequently, we have had to revise our class configurations. Notably, the 3/4 
class will no longer be in place for the 2024. Instead, we are excited to share 
that there will be two dedicated Year 3 classes and one 2/3 composite class. 
 
Considering this adjustment, we wish to inform you that no Year 3 student will 
be required to acquire an iPad in 2024. We value the support and enthusiasm 
demonstrated by our community, and it exciting to see families eagerly 
embracing the prospect of participating in our 1:1 Technology program when 
their children progress to Year 4 in 2025. 
 
Once again, we express our deepest appreciation for your understanding and 
cooperation in navigating these changes.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Hannah Murdock 
Associate Principal  


